Cherry Hill High School West

General Membership PTA Meeting

June 4, 2018

7:00PM

Meeting called to order by President Jackie Caputo, at 7:05 PM. In attendance were Jackie Caputo, Karen Leonard, Lynne Clauss, Judi Sylvester, Sara Cosenza.

Dr. Kwami Morton, Principal and Kristi C. Paulson, PTA President were not present. Minutes were presented by Jackie Caputo and Dr. Morton's notes were also read by Jackie Caputo.

Project Graduation receipts were presented and checks were written and signed by Jackie Caputo and Karen Leonard, PTA Treasurer.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 by President Jackie Caputo.